
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Please, add to docket 20150171. 

John Plescow 
Tuesday, August 22, 2023 4:51 PM 
Consumer Correspondence; Diane Hood 

FW: Please review and advise 

From: Diane Hood <DHOOD@PSC.STATE.FL.US> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 11:19 AM 

To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Please review and advise 

File for PR-06? DHood 

From: Judy lmmell <immelljudy@gmail.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 11:14 AM 

To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/22/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 04928-2023 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Today I received notice from Duke electric that rates are going to increase as of September this year as a Florida 
resident and being a senior this creates a financial hardship for me and others Duke electric has increased the 
utility bill at least three times when is this greed going to stop.and why doesn't the Florida residents be involved 
in the voting for these electric bill increases. 
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